President of Uzbekistan receives the Chairperson of Kazakhstan Senate



On June 4, President of the Republic of Uzbekistan Shavkat Mirziyoyev received the Chairperson of the Senate of the Parliament of the Republic of Kazakhstan Maulen Ashimbayev.

The President noted with satisfaction the current high level of bilateral friendship, good-neighborliness and strategic partnership, achieved through regular and effective contacts at the highest level.

The Chairperson of the Senate Maulen Ashimbayev expressed sincere gratitude to the President of Uzbekistan for the warm welcome and conveyed greetings and best wishes from the President of Kazakhstan Kassym-Jomart Tokayev.

Issues of further development and deepening of multifaceted cooperation between the two countries were discussed at the meeting.





Source